
Suspension of evening dental services
of Government Dental Clinics

     In response to the latest development of the COVID-19 situation, the
Department of Health (DH) announced today (February 8) that the evening
dental services of Wan Chai Dental Clinic, Yau Ma Tei Dental Clinic, Sheung
Kwai Chung Government Dental Clinic and Pamela Youde Government Dental Clinic
in Sha Tin will be suspended from February 9 until further notice. The DH
will inform affected users with prior appointments of the above services and
make separate arrangements for them. 

     For enquiries, please contact the relevant clinics, contact details of
which can be found at the following
website: www.dh.gov.hk/english/clinictimetable/dc.htm.

http://www.government-world.com/suspension-of-evening-dental-services-of-government-dental-clinics/
http://www.government-world.com/suspension-of-evening-dental-services-of-government-dental-clinics/
https://www.dh.gov.hk/english/clinictimetable/dc.htm

